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  Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time         February 16, 2020

St. Ignatius of Antioch Church 

999 Reading Avenue Yardley, PA    215-493-3377              
contact@stignatius.church                 www.stignatius.church          

SCHEDULE OF MASSES 

Saturday: 5:15PM Vigil Mass 

Sunday: 7:30AM, 9:30AM, 11:30AM, 6:00PM 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word: at 9:30AM Mass 

Daily, Monday to Friday: 9:00AM 

*Special Schedules for Holy Days 

 

 PERPETUAL ADORATION CHAPEL 

 Open 24 Hours, 7 Days a Week, 365 Days a Year

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 

Saturdays: 4:00 to 5:00PM 

Confessions will also be heard upon request.   

Please call the rectory to make an appointment. 

  

 

RECTORY OFFICE HOURS 

Sunday—CLOSED 

Monday– Friday 9:00AM—4:00PM 

Saturday—CLOSED

St. Ignatius of Antioch Parish  
Welcomes 

Archbishop Nelson J. Perez



 
 
 
 
 

 

Seven Founders of the Servite Order 

Feast Day : February 17th 
 

Can you imagine seven prominent men of Boston or Denver 

banding together, leaving their homes and professions, and going 

into solitude for a life directly given to God? That is what hap-

pened in the cultured and prosperous city of Florence in the mid-

dle of the 13th century. The city was torn with political strife as 

well as the heresy of the Cathari, who believed that physical re-

ality was inherently evil. Morals were low and religion seemed 

meaningless. 

The time in which the seven Servite founders lived is very easily 

comparable to the situation in which we find ourselves today. It 

is “the best of times and the worst of times,” as Dickens once 

wrote. Some, perhaps many, feel called to a countercultural life, 

even in religion. All of us are faced in a new and urgent way with 

the challenge to make our lives decisively centered in Christ. 

 

https://www.franciscanmedia.org/seven-founders-of-the-servite-order/ 

Daily Readings and Mass Intentions 
 
Sunday             February 16, 2020 
Sir 15:15-20; Ps 119:1-2, 4-5, 17-18, 33-34; 1 Cor 
2:6-10; Mt 5:17-37 or 5:20-22a, 27-28, 33-34a, 37 
7:30AM     All Living and Deceased Parishioners  
9:30AM     Michael Herlihy  ( Margaret Herlihy) 
11:30AM   Vincent McVey (Mary Crawford) 
6:00PM    Bartholomew Brownholtz  
                 (The Sullivan Family) 
 
Monday          February 17, 2020 
1 Kgs 8:1-7, 9-13; Ps 132:6-7, 8-10; Mk 6:53-56 
9:00AM   Kevin Clark  

  (Deacon Michael and Anna Cibenko) 
 
Tuesday         February 18, 2020 
1 Kgs 8:22-23, 27-30; Ps 84:3, 4, 5 and 10, 11; Mk 
7:1-13 
9:00AM   Kevin Clark (Steve and Jessica Dougherty) 
  
Wednesday     February 19, 2020 
1 Kgs 10:1-10; Ps 37:5-6, 30-31, 39-40; Mk 7:14-23 
9:00AM      James Petrino (Cheryl Gublo) 
  
Thursday       February 20, 2020 
1 Kgs 11:4-13; Ps 106:3-4, 35-36, 37 and 40; Mk 
7:24-30 
9:00AM    Anthony and Rose Nicolo  
                (Murphy and Menarde Family) 
                     
Friday            February 21, 2020  
1 Kgs 11:29-32; 12:19; Ps 81:10-11ab, 12-13, 14-15; 
Mk 7:31-37 
9:00AM    Kevin Clark (Tara and David Charles) 
 
Saturday           February 22, 2020 
1 Kgs 12:26-32; 13:33-34; Ps 106:6-7ab, 19-20, 21-
22; Mk 8:1-10 
5:15PM    Richard and Marie Green  
                 (Jean Green and Ray Wilhoft) 
 
Sunday             February 23, 2020 
Sir 15:15-20; Ps 119:1-2, 4-5, 17-18, 33-34; 1 Cor 
2:6-10; Mt 5:17-37 or 5:20-22a, 27-28, 33-34a, 37 
7:30AM     Marge C. Lantzy (Children)  
9:30AM     Edward Foley (Rick and Trish Gublo) 
11:30AM   Margaret Queenan (Mary C. Crawford) 
6:00PM    John O’Rourke (Alice O’Rourke) 

February 16, 2020 

Sixth Sunday of Ordinary Time 
 

Reading I:  Sirach 15: 15-20 

Those who keep the commandments and follow God’s 

way will be happy.  It is so foolish to think that God does 

not notice our every deed. 

 

Reading II:  I Corinthians 2: 6-10 

Paul writes that Jesus reveals a new wisdom, one not 

meant for the self-styled “mature” Christians in Corinth 

who looked down on others as “children.”  Paul also pro-

vides a fascinating and encouraging view of heaven. 

 

The Gospel:  Matthew 5: 17-37, or 5: 20-22a, 27-28, 33-

34a, 37 

Jesus presents a new law to the people, and a new way of 

living.  His way does not deny but rather fulfills their Jew-

ish inheritance.  He also cites six specific examples in His 

superior ethic. 

 

 

 

SANCTUARY CANDLE 
  
The Church Sanctuary Candle burns in memory of 

James Petrino requested by Cheryl Gublo



WEDDINGS 

  

Arrangements should be made at 

least six months in advance. 

Please call the rectory to make 

an appointment with one of the 

priests.

RCIA 

 

Information is available for 

those who are considering be-

coming a member of the Catho-

lic Faith . Please contact the 

Director of Religious Education, 

Annmarie Flanagan, at 215-493-

5204 or 215-370-5701.

MINISTERIAL STAFF 

  

Rev. Andrew C. Brownholtz, Pastor 215-493-3377             fracb@stignatius.church 

Rev. Charles J. Kennedy, In Residence 215-493-3377 

Deacon Robert J. Skawinski 215-493-3377             contact@stignatius.church 

Deacon Michael Cibenko 215-493-3377             contact@stignatius.church 

Mary Ann DiTommaso, School Principal         215-493-3867             siprincipal@sischool.org 

Annmarie C. Flanagan, Dir. of Religious Ed.   215-493-5204 aflanagan@stignatius.church 

Gregory Lucidi, Business Manager                   215-493-3377            glucidi@stignatius.church 

Maria L. LaMantia, Parish Secretary               215-493-3377           mlamantia@stignatius.church 

Lee F. Milhous, Music Director                          267-393-0843           music@stignatius.church 

Sal LaMantia, High School Youth Minister     215-493-3377           contact@stignatius.church 

                              

BECOMING A PARISHIONER 

  

Whether it’s your first time here or you have been coming to Mass 

here for years, we welcome you to join our parish.  Please contact the 

rectory to register.  

 

 
 

BAPTISM 

 

The Sacrament of Baptism is normally administered on Sundays at 

12:45PM. Pre-Jordan class, for the first child only, is required for par-

ents. Class is held on the first Monday of the month at 7:00PM in 

room 2B on the 2nd floor of the Meeting Center. Parents, please call 

the rectory to register for the class or for a Baptism. 

 

 

 

 

 

   
ANOINTING OF  

THE SICK 

  

Parishioners are encouraged to let 

the rectory know when they are in 

the hospital, nursing home, or 

other medical care facility.  Please 

contact the rectory if you or 

anyone you know might be ill, a 

shut in or unable to attend Mass 

on a weekly basis.   The Holy  

Eucharist will be brought to 

anyone homebound. 

 

 

 

 

Our Outdoor Columbarium Niches, located in the memorial circle in 

the center of our cemetery, are now available for sale.  Double granite 

front niches are intended to be used for the cremated remains of two 

persons behind a marble shutter.  If you have any questions, or are in-

terested in purchasing a niche, please visit our parish website at 

www.stignatius.church or call the Rectory at 215-493-3377.



NOTARY SERVICES 

 

Need a document notarized?  We now have a notary on staff here at the Rectory and would like to offer this 

as a free service to our parishioners.  If you need a document notarized, please give us a call to make sure we 

are here to perform the service.  Be sure to bring the unsigned document, as well as an acceptable form of ID.  

Join us! 
2020 Events 
 1920’s Cocktail Party             Parish Mission  
2/21/2020 6:30PM - 11:00PM.              with Father Pio Mandato 
Rosebank Winery                             3/29/2020-3/31/2020 

               7:00PM each night  
  40 Hours Celebration             Closing Mass  
10/11/2020-10/13/2020               Concelebrated with 
7:00PM each night                Former Assistants 

               9/26/2020 at 4:00PM 
               Parish Picnic to follow 

COUNTING OUR BLESSINGS  

   
     2/10/2019   2/09/2020 

Sunday Offering $15,823.00 320 $13,123.00 349 

Online Parish Giving $  4,421.93 $10,573.83 

Total Weekly Contribution $20,244.93 $18,620.27 

 

      We are very grateful for the support of our parish! 

FISCAL CORNER 

 

As you know, we are using Parish Giving for our online e-giving program.  They are the leading provider of 

secure, user-friendly online giving systems specializing in religious and charitable organizations.  St. Igna-

tius has been very fortunate to have so many parishioners participating in the program.  

Those participating in online giving have found the program to be more convenient and allows them to 

maintain full control over their account.  

As a reminder, you can generate a giving report from the Parish Giving website to view all of your online 

contributions. 

Our online giving program is a great success and our hope is that more parishioners will enroll.  You may 

do so by going to the St. Ignatius of Antioch website at http://www.stignatius.church  and clicking on the 

Parish Giving logo.  For those participating in our Parish Giving program, you may print a participation re-

ceipt from the parish giving website to place in the weekly collection basket.  Thank you all for your gener-

osity towards our parish with your Sunday Gifts! 

  

 

 



Lord hear our prayer for the sick in our com-

munity that they return to the comfort of good 

health: Loretta Amerine, Sabrina Amerine, Marie 

Brady, Baby Brianna, Patricia Broderick, Ruthann Carroll,  Harris 

Carvel, Stephanie Carvel, Daniel Castillo, Brynn Clare Connor, Cliff 

Conway, Evelyn Conway, Mary C. Crawford, Barry Deacon, Nancy 

Donelly, David Fry, Colleen Gallagher, Sherry Golden, Tom Golden, 

Rose Ann Grall, Jonathan Grubb, Madeline Guarnieri, Cathy Ham-

meke, Charles Jacobson, Ryan Law, Chuck Kane, Michael Katwicki, 

Andrew Kelly,  Monica Kenney, John Kerper, Betsy Keys, George 

Kinsley, James Malley, Amy Margulies, Sean Marriott, Toni McCon-

nell, Scott McDowell, Dorothy McMullen, Tracey Meaney, Kathleen 

Merlo, Lee Milhous, Eileen Murphy,  William Murphy, Christine Nas-

sar, Nabil Nassar, Carolyn Rupprecht, Irene Schuka, Walter Shimp, 

Darwin Stout, Catherine Torres, Edward Torres 

 

PRAY FOR OUR 

BELOVED DECEASED espe-

cially Ann Marie Backus, Joyce 

S. Romanski, those who have no 

one to pray for them, and the Holy 

Souls in purgatory.

Brian Basheda, Daniel Basheda, Matthew Bauer, 

Melissa Bishop, Christian Blaydon,Erik Bresnahan, 

Sara Brill, Mark Buckley, Michael Joseph Buckley, 

Brad Bullman, Evan Cumming, Brent Cummings, 

Kevin O’Brien Darby, Staten DeTample, Andrew Dill, Ronald Ernst, 

Anthony Fuscarello, Rick Fuschetti, Jessica Garcia, Shane Gibbons, 

Stephen Greene, Jonathan Grubb, Edward Hill, David & Christine 

(Kawoczka) Krueger, Matthew Krall, Justin Kumor, Daniel LaMorte, 

Thomas LaMorte, Marty Alexie Leonard, Nels Alexie Leonard, Matt 

Leonardo, James Limer, Matthew Listner, Michael Lowe, W. Kyle 

Magrisi, Joseph Marchand, Greg Marolo, Matthew McGurk, Phil Me-

landez, Chris Merrick, David Morgan, Kevin Nash, Stephen Neder, 

Fred Olivari, John O’Rourke, John Parente, J.C. Peabody, Laura Per-

azzola, Gregory B. Procaccini, Jason Propst, Matthew Rieser, Luke 

Stapleton, James Tams, Scott Toro, John Worman.

 

PRAY FOR OUR SEMINARIANS 

 

 God our Father,  Thank you for calling Griffen 

Schlaepfer, Andrew Lane, Michael Lewis, Philip Cheung, and Erik 

Reyes to prepare for priesthood. Grant them the grace to grow closer 

to You through daily prayer.  Help them form their personalities as 

credible witnesses to others. Bless them while they study Your word 

and the teachings of the Church, and give them generous hearts to 

serve Your people.  We ask this through Your Son, Jesus Christ, our 

great High Priest.            

Amen 

 To learn more about our seminarians 

visit http://heedthecall.org/poster/

PERPETUAL  

ADORATION 

 

Seasons change and so do our 

open adoration hours! The fol-

lowing hours are now open: Sun-

day 1am, and 2 p.m., Monday 

1am, Tuesday 3 a.m. and 2 p.m. 

Wednesday 4am, 2 p.m. and 4 

p.m.  If you are interested in be-

coming a substitute or adoring 

during one of our open hours 

weekly., kindly call Marianne 

Kloc at 267-346-0152.  

 

To sign up for the school’s hour 

(Saturday 4pm - 5pm), please sign 

up at :  

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/sh

owSignUp/10c0f45a4af2fa6fb6-

holy. 

 

A friendly reminder to call the 

chapel hotline at 215-493-6245 

extension 221 before you travel 

for your hour if weather becomes 

an issue. Thank you!

 

FOOD COLLECTION 

  

We will collect our usual items for 

Mary’s Pantry on the second Sun-

day of each month.  Please bring 

your canned and boxed items, 

paper goods and baby needs to 

Mass and place them in the des-

ignated places. 



 

St. Ignatius of Antioch School 

“A Community of Faith, 

Academics and Service” 
 

As we prepare to remember all men that have served as President of the United States, let 

us stop to pray for all who lead our country. 

 

 

   

We offer congratulations to the students listed below who met the criteria for being installed into the 

Junior National Honor Society: 

Ruari Cahill, AJ Codispoti, Meredith Czyz, Isabelle Glunz, Sophia Miniter,  

Diego Nunez- Castenada, Nolan Schmitz, Ava Spera, Evelyn Stickley, Veronica Tonelli, 

William Ventresca, Ronan Cahill and Tyler Marriott 

 

 The following students are being recognezed as the winners in our Annual National Geography 

Bee:    Meredith Czyz, Sophia Miniter, Veronica Tonelli 

 

 

  Congratulations to Mrs. Tina Schmidt our Media Specialist Teacher. 

She was awarded a Keystone Technology Innovator for 2019 – 2020 

 

 

 

The following students were chosen as Disciples of the Month for January.  The students are 

recognized for practicing the Virtue of Gratitude: 

Francesca Monaco, Wesley Warriner, Lily Wakulski, Camilo Velez, Maggie McCullough, Jack 

McGroarty, Charlie Longino, Olivia Schlieben, Cecelia Platero, Caruso Kush, 

Drew Stauff, Olivia Spear, Louis Monaco, Julia Horger, Isabelle Glunz, Nolan Schmitz, Colin 

McCarthy, and Julia Karasinski 

 

CYO Track and Field Registration 

 

 

 

 

The St. Ignatius CYO Track and Field team is excited and ready to 

kick-off a new season.  A lot of fun and a great way to exercise.  Chil-

dren from 1st grade through 8th grade are welcome.  Track races 

range from 100 meters to 1,600 meters.  Field events include high 

jump, long jump, shot put, and triple jump.  Registration for the 2020 

track and field season will be held Monday February 17th and Wed-

nesday February 19th at the church auditorium from 7 PM to 8 PM.  

Open to all registered families in the St. Ignatius parish.  For more 

information, please contact Jorge Linares at Jorge.linares@bms.com 

FATHER McCAFFERTY 

SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

 

A suggestion to our parishioners - 

see if the company you work for 

might consider a matching gift to 

your donation to our Scholarship 

Fund. We are in need of several do-

nations to the fund in order to assist 

needy families with school tuition.  
 

 

 

 

 



Ash Wednesday is Feb. 26, just 10 days from now.  So, 

what is the big deal?  Well, this day is a Christian day of 

prayer, fasting and it derives its name from the placing 

of repentance ashes on foreheads of participants to either 

the words ‘repent, and believe in the Gospel’ or ‘ remember that you are dust 

and to dust you shall return’.  The concept originated around the 6th century, 

although its exact origin is not clear.  It originated during the papacy of Greg-

ory the Great (590-604).  The day prepares us for a season of reflection and 

preparation before Good Friday- acknowleding the Crucifixion of Our Lord 

followed by the feast of the Resurrection.  We acknowledge what Jesus did 

before His public ministry by withdrawing to the desert to fast and sacrifice 

to ‘strengthen’ Him to withstand the three temptations directly from Satan.  

The ashes represent our earthly mortality, and, while many do not ‘like’ 

thinking about the fact that they will die and that their bodies will become 

‘ash’, they need to go beyond that thought to the knowledge that at the Sec-

ond Coming of Jesus at the end of the world, everyone will get their resur-

rected bodies back ( we get a glimpse of what that is in the Gospels speaking 

of Jesus’ appearances after He was resurrected) and will be judged to be in 

Heavenly communion with the Trinity for all eternity, or, NOT! (hell).    Join 

us next Saturday for our Lenten mini-retreat to prepare. 

St. Thomas Aquinas, pray for us. 

 

 

“Prayer is the foundation of all that we do in defense of 

human life. Our efforts—whether educational, pastoral, or 

legislative—will be less than fully fruitful if we do not 

change hearts and if we do not ourselves overcome our own 

spiritual blindness. Only with prayer—prayer that storms the heavens for 

justice and mercy, prayer that cleanses our hearts and our souls—will the 

culture of death that surrounds us today be replaced with a culture of life.” 

We need to have the ‘scales fall from our eyes’ as with St. Paul.  We need to 

open the door to our hearts- as noted in Hunt’s “Light of the World”; may it 

also be noted from that painting that the door has long be ‘unopened’ and 

the door has no external ‘latch/knob’, it can only be opened from within- by 

us!  So, this Lenten season, as a reminder of every Lent, Jesus is knocking; 

He is seeking us; He comes to us, every day in the Eucharist; He gives us 

sacraments/grace/ a call to ‘communion’/ His Word (Bible) and yet the world 

is so noisy with everyday life that we don’t hear Him and, sometimes, we 

do but don’t respond.  Let us retreat to solitude, silence and prayerful listen-

ing and say ‘yes’ as Mary did.   

 

Our Lady of Guadalupe, pray for us. 

 

Intercessory Prayer:  For the times we have disregarded God’s command-

ments and violated the sanctity of human life: May we repent, receive the 

Lord’s mercy, and live according to His laws; We pray to the Lord 

 

Rose of Life:  That we all hear the knock and open the door of our hearts. 

 

L.O.L.F Pro-Life Holy 

Hour 

  

Come and pray with the staff of 

Legacy of Life during a silent 

holy hour every Thursday at 7pm 

in the Adoration Chapel. Please 

come take part in our mission of 

protecting the unborn and provid-

ing for women in need.  

Seeking 100 Haikus  

or More 

 
Look back and think of how blessed 

you are.   Were you baptized here?   

Did you ever walk in a procession 

here?  Did you make First Communion 

here?   Did you attend our CCD pro-

gram?  Who were your favorite priests? 

 

So blessed are we to                       5 

See new baptized babies join         7 

Our parish each month.                  5 

 

Father Anthony 5 

DiGuglielmo became 7 

A pastor.  Miss him. 5 

 

 

ROSARY 

  

All are invited to recite the rosary 

after the 9:00 Mass. For those 

who can stay longer, the Chaplet 

of Divine Mercy is also recited.  

The rosary is also recited at the 

following times: 4:45pm Saturday 

Nights, 6pm Wednesdays in our 

Blessed Mother's Meeting Room 

(#2D Antioch Meeting Center), 

10am Tuesdays Rosary for Heal-

ing (Chapel), 3pm Fridays Sacred 

Heart Rosary (Chapel)



From the Religious Education Office … The PREP office is open from 
Sundays (after the 9:30 a.m. Mass) through Thursdays from 9:30 a.m. on. 
SACRAMENTS:  

RECONCILIATION:  

We will be celebrating the Sacrament of First Reconciliation on Tuesday 

evening, March 3, at 7:00 p.m.  Families should accompany their children, 

and you too are invited to receive the Sacrament.  There will be several priests available. 

 

CONFIRMATION:  

A reminder for all those who are preparing for the Sacrament of Confirmation:  The Sacramental fee ($55 for 

those ordering a robe or $30 for those who already have a robe) is past due.  If you have not already paid, 

please do so as soon as possible.   

Confirmation paperwork is also past due.  This includes the sponsor’s letter of eligibility.  Please get this in 

as soon as possible. 

 

PREP Registration:  If you have thought about registering your child(ren) for PREP classes but never got 

around to it, never fear.  It’s never too late.  Stop in the PREP Office to meet Annmarie, and we can get your 

child(ren) started.  

Special Needs:  Parents, are you aware that we have a PREP class for students with special needs?  This class 

meets on Wednesdays at 6:30 p.m.  If we could help to give your child a religious education in a small group 

environment, please call Annmarie at 215-493-5204. 

Eighth Grade Students:  Parents, we still have space for eighth grade students in both Sunday and Monday 

PREP.  Please encourage your 8th graders to continue their study of God and his Church. 

 

 

Lenten Faith Sharing 

 

Registration for Lenten Faith Sharing is in progress. We invite you to join us in the Community of Disciples small group 

discussion program, exploring the Sunday Lenten readings in preparation for Easter.  The various weekly sessions, held 

both in homes and on parish grounds, are scheduled to accommodate the particular needs of the participants of each 

group.  Register by Thursday, February 20 at www.stignatius.church/spirit.html#s6  or return the registration form below 

in the collection basket or to: St. Ignatius Rectory / Attn: Lenten Programs 999 Reading Avenue, Yardley, PA 19067. 

For questions, contact Anna Matteoda(215-321-1674) or ANNAMATTEO@MSN.COM 

Community of Disciples Faith Sharing 

Registration(6 meetings in Lent, starting the week of March 2nd) 

 

Name: _______________________________  Phone: _________________________ 

Address: _____________________________ Email:  _________________________ 

City: _______________ Zip: ______________ 

 

NEW Participant -(fill in below)   

Preferred Meeting Day(s):___M  ___T  ___W  ___Th  ___F  ___Sa  ___Su            

Preferred Meeting Time:  __Morn  __Aft  __Eve 

I can: __Be a group Leader  

__Host a group 

__Rotate Hosting with others in the group 

 

Returning Group – 

Leader Name _______________________________    



LEGACY OF LIFE  

 

What are you doing for Lent?  Lent will be here and be-

fore you know it, we will be celebrating Easter.  What 

will you do during those 40 days leading up to Easter to 

foster your relationship with the Lord?  The Legacy of 

Life Foundation is having a Volunteer Recruitment Day 

on March 9th at our Bucks County Office.  Our founda-

tion funds the operations of two women’s centers.  What 

a great way to volunteer your time and talent during Lent 

by helping women facing an unplanned pregnancy.  We 

are having two information sessions, one in the afternoon 

and one in the evening.  Come and learn how you can 

help women facing a crisis pregnancy by coming to one 

of the information sessions - Monday, March 9th - after-

noon session starts at 1 PM and the evening session starts 

at 6 PM.  Please RSVP to Keriann at keriann@legacyo-

flifefoundation.org or call Keriann or Judy at  215-788-

4051. Some volunteer needs are Hotline help, assisting 

with the parenting program, administrative duties, baby 

bottle drives and more!   

Safe Haven Sunday— 

Equipping the Family:  

Having Critical Conversations 

 

The constant flood of influence that comes through the 

internet and social media in all of its various forms, 

along with social pressures from peers make it difficult 

for children to live virtuous and holy lives. In the dig-

ital age, it’s not a matter of if your child will see some-

thing inappropriate online. It’s only a matter of when. 

And regrettably, internet pornography is teaching our 

children how and what to think about sex and mar-

riage. 

Next weekend, February 22nd/23rd, The Archdiocese 

of Philadelphia will be celebrating our second annual 

Safe Haven Sunday. This weekend of awareness will 

provide free resources to you to give you confidence 

for how to talk to your children about internet dangers, 

as well as their personal online and offline choices. 

Please join us with your prayers and presence as we 

prepare for this unique event. To learn more, please 

visit http://phillycatholiclife.org/safe-haven-sunday/.  

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

 

The following students have received honors at 

Holy Ghost Preparatory School: 

 

Distinguished Honors:  John Boyle, Sean Elliott, 

Liam Fleming, Michael Gublo, Henry Ingles, Vyn 

Le, Alexander Lutz, Jack McDermott, Joseph Noto, 

Sean Parsons 

 

First Honors: Alexander Borda, Stephen Cianci, 

Ryan Elliott, James Gallagher, Stanley Gondek IV, 

Nicholas Henn, Kyle Incollingo, Noah McDermott, 

Brian Medrow, Evan Medrow, Patrick Morrison, 

Shane Reilly, Dylan Wallace 

 

Second Honors: Connor DeLuca, William Kalac, 

Colin Lucas, Sean McLoughlin, Easton Ruppers-

berger,  

 

 

                                      CONGRATULATIONS! 

 

The following students have received honors at 

Villa Joseph Marie High School: 

 

High Honors: Emily Aschenbrenner, Olivia Cara-

vello, Gianna Fiduccia, Ellia McLaughlin, Katherine 

Sullivan, Sara Aschenbrenner, Ava Cornwall, Dela-

ney Geist, Meredith Glunz, Elizabeth Mellon, Kate 

Abdalla, Emma Hagen, Morgan Murphy, Madeline 

Patrick, Mikealani Perales, Isabella Spera, Olivia 

Glunz, Jillian Hunter 

 

Honors: Kiera Fleming, Juliana Burke, Emma 

Erickson, Sienna Fiduccia, Amanda Cornwall, 

Maren Hunter, Grace Iannacone, Elizabeth Rafferty, 

Jillian Stott. 
 

 

 

The following students have received honors at 

Mount St. Joseph Academy: 

 

First Honors: Kelly Rothenberg 

 

 

 

 

 




